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Date:  December 29, 2017 

 

To:  City of Pflugerville PARD 

 

CC:   Aileen Dryden   

 

From:  Travis Stensby 

 

Reference: Gilleland Creek Pool Renovation 

 

 

The letter is to recommend the City of Pflugerville PARD accept the lower bid Atlantis Aquatic 

Group. Counsilman-Hunsaker has worked with Atlantis on many aquatic jobs similar in scope to 

the renovation proposed and feel they are capable of completing the proposed work. Some of 

Counsilman-Hunsaker’s project experience with Atlantis Aquatic Group include: 

 

- Midland Doug Russel Aquatic Center 

- Midland Washington Park 

- Ft. Stockton Aquatic Center 

 

Based on the bid amounts, Counsilman-Hunsaker recommends the base bid amount of 

$748,720.00 plus alternate #3 $26,174.00 for a total of $774,894.00 be awarded to Atlantis 

Aquatic Group.  
 

- Travis Stensby 

 
Project Manager 

Counsilman-Hunsaker 

 

 


